

PGA Boulevard Construction

(The following message is the latest in an on-going series of emails from the PGA West Master Association Board of Directors describing the Board's recent decisions, challenges and priorities. We hope that you find the content to be informative.)

Dear PGA WEST Homeowners:

Just a reminder - the reconstruction of portions of PGA Boulevard will begin on Monday, January 30 and is expected to continue through Friday, February 10. During this period, the Boulevard will remain open to vehicular traffic - but there may be times when traffic is limited to one lane in each direction.

During this time, please be aware of and obey all temporary traffic signage - and remain cautious of all workers and construction equipment.

Sincerely,

Your Board of Directors